
ATHLETICS: Bantam (Sec. 1&2)/ Cadet (Sec. 3)/ Juvenile (Sec. 4& 5) 

Good luck to the Senior Girls Field Hockey Team in their 

SSIAA Semi finals today at Heritage.  

Volleyball tryouts for Cadet and Juvi boys, are TODAY after 

school and Friday morning. Cadet and Juvi girls are Thursday 

morning.  

Calling all Badminton Players: Seniors (sec 3, 4 and 5) will be 

having their tryouts afterschool this Thursday, Oct 24th. 

Come prepared with all your materials, as the gates may be 

closed by the time tryouts end. Good luck!                                                                                    

Ms. Di Lallo, Ms. Naseer, Ms Larissa and Mr. Klingenberg 

CRHS Curling: Calling all curlers! If you’re interested in joining 

CRHS Curling, please attend a short meeting on Tuesday, 

October 29th at the start of lunch in C215. The team is open 

to all grades, no experience is necessary. See Ms. Dunn or Mr. 

Philion for more information. 

GO CHARGERS! 

 

. 

 

 
 

 

 

Attention all Sec IV, Sec III Liberal Arts, and WOTP 
students interested in visiting Ottawa on November 21: 

To reserve your spot please bring your signed permission 
forms and $5 on Monday, October 28 at 12:25 pm in front 
of A204. Please see your history teacher for more 
information. 

-Mr. Andreoli, Mr. Di Michele, Mrs. Maglia, Mr. Moein, and 
Ms. Viera 

 

Why snooze when you can lift? The weight room is open 

Monday to Friday from 8:30 AM to 9:15 AM with Mr. Moein, 

Mr. Soumas, and Phil!  you might even find out that lifting 

weights is more fun than scrolling through your phone! 

So, grab your gym buddies and let’s crush it before the first 

bell! 

 

Attention all students interested in joining the 2024-

25 Italian Club: 

The Forza Italia club is back!  We will meet TODAY at 

12:30 pm in B204, to welcome you back to the new 

school year Italian style!! The club is open to all grade 

levels and all students interested in learning some 

Italian, learning about Italian culture, and enjoying a 

little taste of Italy. See you there!                                                   

-Mrs. Maglia 

Have a great week Centennial.  

 

Anime club meeting Thursday at 12:30-1:15pm in the 

library side room, all students interested in anime are 

welcome. Bring your lunch.  

 

YEARBOOKS: If you would like to order a yearbook, it must 

be done through email to Jessy: JHerron@rsb.qc.ca 

It must be specified if you would like a plain copy for $60 or 

a personalized copy with your name printed on the front 

cover for $65. The yearbook will be added to your account 

and can be paid online as with school fees.  

Advanced Band: There will be an advanced band 

practice TODAY after school. If you are a new to 

advanced band, please come see Ms Barrasso in the 

music room at lunch today before attending 

rehearsal.  

Rock Band: There will be a meeting for all students 

who signed up for Rock Band on Thursday at the start 

of Lunch in the Band room. 

 

Hello knitters! Tricoland takes place at lunch in C-204, 

every day 4 and day 8 at lunch to knit, chat and learn a 

few things along the way!  

 

"Attention grads! This is a reminder that your grad 

write-ups are due this Thursday, October 24th. Please 

make sure to submit them to your English teacher 

before the deadline. Thank you! -Yearbook Staff" 
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